
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 9:31:16 PM

First name: Kimberly

Last name: Ottersen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

My husband and I also own property in DeBorgia,Mt and highly value the peace and solitude the forest provides.

We oppose motorized vehicles that disrupt what we enjoy most.  Habitat is critical for mountain goats,

wolverines, grizzlies, moose, elk, deer, etc.  Please preserve the Great Burn Area. 
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Please continue to manage the Great Burn Area as managed wilderness.  Let us continue to enjoy this serene

and peaceful area without motorized vehicles.  This critical habitat is crucial for wildlife. 

 

 

 

Winter motorized vehicles will rapidly destroy critical habitat and force wildlife out.  Its imperative we continue to

preserve this area for hiking and non-motorized enjoyment. 
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Many thanks to the forest management team for your efforts to create this forest plan.


